
180 Marsh Hill Rd., Orange, CT 06477
Telephone 203.499.2113
www.berkshiregas.com, leonard.rodriguez@avangrid.com

An equal opportunity employer

May 10, 2022

ELECTRONIC
Mark D. Marini, Secretary
Department of Public Utilities
One South Station, 5th Floor
Boston, Massachusetts 02110

Re:  The Berkshire Gas Company; D.P.U. 20-58-A.
Monthly Report of Data on Uncollected Customer Accounts/Arrearages

Dear Secretary Marini:

On behalf of The Berkshire Gas Company ("Berkshire"), enclosed please find its Report of
Data on Uncollected Customer Accounts/Arrearages for the month of April 2022.

Please contact me or Daniel Crisp (203-499-2959) if you have any questions regarding the
filing.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Leonard Rodriguez
General Counsel
The Berkshire Gas Company
Leonard.rodriguez@avangrid.com
203.499.2113

Enclosure

cc:  Susan Geiser – Hearing Officer (electronic)
Robert Hoagland, Esq. – Department of Energy Resources (electronic)
Charles Harak, Esq. - National Consumer Law Center (electronic)
Jerrold Oppenheim, Esq. – LEAN (electronic)
Robert Rio – Associated Industries of Massachusetts (electronic)
Service List of D.P.U. 20-91

Leonard Rodriguez
General Counsel


